
 

Welcome to VBS 2024 – Confirming Registration  

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Hello from the St. Mary’s Catholic Church Vacation Bible School Team! 
 

We are so excited to have your child participate in this year’s OSV Totally Catholic Vacation Bible School:  
SCUBA.   This year we are Diving into Friendship with Jesus.   
 

Start date: We begin on Monday, June 10 at 9:00 am in Gallivan Hall. 
 

Drop off 8:45 am: We ask that a parent or guardian sign your child in on the first day at the sign-in tables 
located in Gallivan Hall. Then take your child to their assigned group leader. Please do not leave until their 
group leader arrives. It is important that your child arrives on time so we can begin our program on schedule. 
 

New this year -  Fintastic Finale:  Parents are invited to the closing program each day (Monday – 
Thursday) starting at 11:30 am and 12:00 Noon on Friday.  Here you will see a wrap up of the 
experiences of that day.  You will be able to take your child home from there each day if you attend.  If 
you are not attending please let us know if you will be picking up in carline or attending Holliday Hoops 
Basketball Camp afterwards.    
 

Carline Pick-up 12:00: If you will be using the carline for pick up we ask that you pick your child up via the 
drive through car line. Please enter on Washington Street and exit on Hampton Avenue. Family car signs will be 
provided prior to the start of VBS. 
 

Payments: VBS payments need to be paid on or before May 8, 2024. Make checks payable to  
St. Mary’s. The cost is $40 per child, $130 max per family. 
 

T-shirts: T-shirts will be distributed before VBS starts; we will let you know when this is. 
 

Please have your child wear their t-shirt on the first day of VBS. Wearing the shirt is recommended for each 
day. Children will need to wear running shoes. Bring a water bottle and have your child wear sunscreen. 

 
On the last day of the VBS, Friday June 14, we will dismiss at 12:30 instead of 12 NOON.  Plan to arrive aby 
12:00 noon to see the wrap up.   
    
May God bless you and your family, 
 
Linda Jackson, Director of VBS 

   St. Mary’s Catholic Church  


